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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK B 

Mixed Sex Football Fixtures 2023-24 
 

Thursday 5th October 
• Y7 v Harris CofE Academy (Home) 

• Y8/9 v Harris CofE Academy (Home) 

 
Tuesday 10th October 

• Y8/9 v Bilton (Home) 

• Y7 v Princethorpe College (Home) 

 
Thursday 12th October 

• Y7 v Bilton (Home) 

• Y8/9 v Princethorpe College (Home) 

 
Tuesday 17th October 

• Y7 v Avon Valley School (Home) 

 
Thursday 19th October 

• Y8/9 v Avon Valley School (Home) 

 
Awaiting Confirmation 

• Y7 v Rugby Free Secondary School  

 

 
 

Ofsted Parent View 
 

Thank you to the 85 parents/carers who have completed the Parent View survey.  Please can we encourage 

those who haven’t yet done so to complete this by following the link below. It takes just a couple of minutes 

to register on the Ofsted site, then you can complete the quick survey, which also only takes just 5-10 

minutes: https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/register 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Co-curricular Offer 
 

We are excited to announce the launch of our Autumn term co-curricular programme. 

All details can be found on our school website here. 

A google form has been sent to all pupils via Edulink so that they can indicate their club preferences.  We 

have already had over 300 responses to this form which is fantastic to see! We look forward to receiving the 

rest of our pupils' preferences over the weekend as all forms must be completed by pupils by Saturday 24th 

September. 

We expect all pupils to attend at least one club per fortnight but it is our hope that they will enjoy a much 

greater number of the opportunities that are on offer to them. 

Form tutors will advise pupils of the clubs that they have been allocated during form time on Monday.  

If your child is allocated a club that will take place on Monday they will be advised of this via email on Sunday.  

If pupils have any queries regarding co-curricular clubs they can email Mr Ellis, Assistant Principal, directly 

at ellisn@houltonschool.org.uk. 
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